
 

 

 
St. Andrews UMC Prayer List 

Loss of life & those affected by flooding in Texas & North Carolina 
Saxapahaw UMC as they recover from flooding 
The family of Jamari Mowatt (son of Garey Mowatt) 
Ruby Hott (recovering from emergency surgery & knee surgery) 
Johnnie Fields (recovering from recent surgery) 
Barbara Woodbury (Jessica Edson’s mother/recovering from surgery) 
Katheryn Jenifer (Mother-in-law of Vicki Davis’ son) 
Mark Phillips (Janet Adams’ son/recent stroke) 
Pat Peterson 
Genia Arrowood  
Richard Buffalo (nephew of Cynthia Barnard/has cancer) 
Piper’s Mom (breathing issues) 
Crystal (Sarah See’s cousin) 
Dave Kelly (Eric’s Dad) 
Wayne (Genia’s friend) 
Nancy Wood 
Ben Gould (cancer/friend of the Brothertons) 
Dusty Woodbury (Jessica Edson’s father) 
Our Deployed, Active Duty & Retired Military & their families 
Those experiencing food insecurity and lack of adequate housing 
Unspoken Needs 

 
Today’s Worship Volunteers 

 Greeters:     Bobby & Lisa Guy 
 Ushers:        Bill Gentry, Bryan Kingsmill & David McCarthy  
 Nursery:      Dorothy Milburn & Wendy Vonnegut 
 Counters:     Phil Gilmore & Stan Grimes 
 AV:               Spencer Alley 
 Sound:         Bryan Kingsmill  
 Organist/Pianist/Choir:     Sarah Grace Alley 

 
Calendar This Week 

7-20              2 p.m. Decorate for VBS 
7-21              6 p.m. Called Trustees Zoom meeting  
7-23              6 p.m. Wed. Evening Prayer & Communion in the sanctuary 
                      6:45 p.m. Choir Practice 
7-24              Pastor Mamie’s Day Off (switched this week for VBS) 
7-25              6 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. VBS 
7-26              6 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. VBS 
7-27              10 a.m. VBS Celebration in worship (wear your VBS T-shirt!)  

† 
Record of Giving 

                2025 Budget                                 $274,956.75 
                Budget Weekly Needed                 $5,287.63 
                Budget Received 7/13/2025         $5,296.33 
                Year-to-Date Needed                 $148,053.64 
                Year-to-Date Received               $165,058.15 

Designated Giving 7/13/2025 
NC Storm Response $250 

Thank you for your faithful giving and generosity! 

 
Wednesday Prayer & Communion 

We offer a brief mid-week Prayer & Holy Communion 
service most Wednesdays at 6 p.m. in the sanctuary. We use 
our United Methodist hymnals for Call & Response Prayer 
followed by Holy Communion. The service lasts about thirty 
(30) minutes and we pray for each name on our Prayer List 
during intercessory prayer. All are welcome…come join us!!! 



 

Basic Lay Servant Ministry Class 
Pastor Mamie will teach the Basic Lay Servant Ministry class 
on Saturday, August 9th from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. here at 
SAUMC. The cost is $25 and includes lunch. This is an 
overview course that provides helpful background for all 
laypersons in serving in the church and community. You 
must purchase and read the BLSM book prior to the class...it 
can be ordered from www.cokesbury.com. Please go to this 
link to register: www.nccumc.org/laity/event/ga-basic-
course-in-lay-servant-ministries or ask Pastor Mamie for 
help!  

 

NC Storm Response 
If you would like to make a financial donation to help with 
recent flood damage in the NC Conference, please make your 
check payable to SAUMC and write “NC Storm Response” in 
the memo line or give online through our PushPay app. 100% 
of your donation goes to Storm Response and all donations 
are tax-deductible.   

 
Cleaning Kits (Flood Buckets) 

We are making UMCOR Cleaning Kits (Flood Buckets) to 
help replace the ones that have already gone out during the 
recent storms. A list of items is posted on our website. Please 
return completed flood buckets to the church on August 10th 
to be blessed in worship. If you have questions about flood 
buckets, please reach out to Pastor Mamie!  

 
Food Ministry 

We are collecting the following items to make Faith in 

Action Food Bags: Granola Bars * Cereal * Lance Crackers * 
Soup * Ravioli * Mac n Cheese * Ramen (cups & packs) * Peanut 
Butter & Saltines. Please check expiration dates then place 
your donations on the Food Ministry table in the Gathering 
Place! We are also collecting the following items for the 
Lion’s Share Food Pantry at Methodist University: Pop Tarts 
* Lance Crackers (variety packs, please!) * Granola Bars * Ramen 
(cups & packs). Please check expiration dates then place your 
donations on the Food Ministry table in the Gathering Place! 
We will have a Food Ministry Work-Day on Tuesday, 
August 5th from 10 a.m. to noon in the Chapel. We will check 
expiration dates, sort food, and make food bags. We have 
limited space to work, so please sign up with Pastor Mamie! 

 
We will continue our support of Methodist University 
students in the upcoming academic year by participating in 
the Adopt-a-Dorm program. As part of that support, we 
provide volunteers for "Monarch Movers" to help with 
Freshman Move-In Day on Friday, August 15th from 8:15 

a.m. to noon. Volunteers will assist students and their 
families with items that need to be moved. It will be hot, and 
the items are usually heavy, so we will need some muscle 
that day!!! Methodist University will provide t-shirts for all 
volunteers so we will be easy to identify when we are on 
campus. Lunch will also be provided in the dining hall. If 
you would like to volunteer to assist with Freshman Move-In 
Day for our assigned dorm, please reach out to Pastor 
Mamie! 

http://www.cokesbury.com/
http://www.nccumc.org/laity/event/ga-basic-course-in-lay-servant-ministries
http://www.nccumc.org/laity/event/ga-basic-course-in-lay-servant-ministries

